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From: Ken Ebbott <kebbott@fehr-graham.com>
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 3:38 PM
To: Easterly, Jennifer S - DNR; DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR
Cc: Ken Ebbott
Subject: Rerunning samples for high PCE treated soil boxes Bay Towel

Jennifer and Kristin,  
 
Just so you know what we are doing:   
 
We resampled the soil from the three boxes that had high PCE and/or failed TCLP last week.  They were sampled on 
Dec 8, and the lab has been holding them prior to analysis approval from us.  We have authorized the lab to run the 
following analyses:   
 
1) Treated soil I1 B  
 
2) Treated Soil K1 B  
 
Run those two for Total VOC's 
 
 
3) Treated soil QB 
 
Run this one for TCLP VOCs and Total VOCs 
 
Hurry up analysis - results by Friday would be good -  
 
 
 
 
If the treated soil from these two boxes pass the criteria now – it would be because the treatment had a longer time 
period to react.   
 
 
I still need a fast decision on the soil, regardless of these results, but thought it might be good to get this started 
without further delay – we’ll need more data from box Q regardless.   
 
 
Thanks,  
 
Ken  
 
 

KENDRICK EBBOTT  I  P.G.  Branch Manager  
Fehr Graham – Engineering & Environmental 
 
1237 Pilgrim Road 
Plymouth, WI  53073 
P: 920.892.2444 
C: 920-980-4231 
F: 920.892.2620 
www.fehr-graham.com 
 




